Edward S. Marcus High School, Est. 1981

February 17, 2021
Dear MHS Parents, Students, & Staff,

With school being cancelled through the remainder of this week, we are sure that many of you have questions about a
wide range of concerns. We have two updates for you today, and we will follow up with more information

e The deadline for 2021-2022 course registration has been extended to Wednesday, February 24th.
e The deadline for 4th 9-week pathway change requests has also been extended to Wednesday, February 24th.

We hope our students, staff, and families are safe and warm, and we look forward to seeing you on Monday, February
22nd.

Sincerely,
Will Skelton

Principal
Marcus High School
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“WE ARE MARCUS! WE ARE ONE!”




